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27" February, 2002

RepuBLIC OF BOTSWANA

United Nations Development Programme - GEF
P.O. Box 31966 ‘
Lusaka

Zambia

Attention: Maryam Niamir-Fuller
Dear Madam,

RE: RAF/00/G41 - CO-FINANCING COMMITMENT LETTER
OKACOM PROJECT

Please refer to your fax to Sr. Armindo Mario Gomes da Silva dated 10 January 2002 on the
subject matter referenced as above, and copied to myself. Following our letter of the 3 March 2001
accepting the final version of the Project Document, we were not aware that there were still some
outstanding requirements on our part and wish to apologise for any inconvenience caused.

| hereby confirm that the Government of Botswana will support the OKACOM Project up to US
$542,000 (in kind), as per the project document.

We look forward to the commencement of the project, and if there are any other outstanding matters
on our part, please do not hesitate to contact us directly.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Al bale (Dr)
OKACOM Chairperson, Botswana

CC :Sr. Armindo Mario Gomes da Silva
Co-chairperson, Angola
Fax no. 244-2-392947

Mr. K. Kahure
Co-chairperson, Namibia
Fax no. 264-61-2087227

UNDP, Botswana
Attention: Comfort Tetteh

1 Nenil Sekhmu (gusinal )
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